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Sent via email 

 

December 13, 2021 

  
Frank Dulcich 
President/CEO  
Pacific Seafoods 

1601 Linger Longer Road 
Quilcene, WA 98376 

 

RE:  2021 Liquefied Petroleum Gas Standard Inspection – Ferrellgas – Pacific Seafoods 

(Insp. No. 8316)   

 

Dear Mr. Dulcich:  

 

Thank you and Ferrellgas for your responses, dated Nov 8 & Dec 7, addressing the findings of 

our liquefied petroleum gas (LPG) inspection of Pacific Seafoods on Sep 11, 2021. The 

inspection indicated 25 probable violation(s) of Federal and State code.  

 

Staff has reviewed the documentation presented and agrees with Ferrellgas’s plans to bring these 

items into compliance. Staff thanks Ferrellgas personnel for their cooperation and assistance 

during this inspection.   

 

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Anthony dorrough at 

(360) 481-4035.  

    

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sean C. Mayo 

Pipeline Safety Director 

 

 

cc: Donald May, Region Safety Manager for Ferellgas, Ferellgas 

 Ron Lau, Operations Manager, Ferellgas 
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